

## STEVE DOYLE

94TH DISTRICT

WISCONSIN STATE ASSEMBLY

June 17, 2016

Empire Screen Printing N5206 Marco Rd. Onalaska, WI 54650

Dear Empire Screen Printing Incorporation,

Congratulations on being one of nine companies awarded the Wisconsin Business Friend of the Environment Award! I am sorry I was not able to attend the award ceremony. Your dedication and commitment to protecting the environment within the industrial business is recognized and everyone at Empire should be proud of this accomplishment.

By implementing a green committee and creating a successful Environmental Management System, you have shown other businesses that it is possible for industries to choose environmentally sound tactics that also help the economy. Wisconsin needs more businesses like you to help inspire others to make similar environmental innovations.

Again, congratulation on receiving this esteemed award! As always, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions on any issue before the state government.

Sincerely,

STEVE DOYLE
State Representative
94th Assembly District

Copy: Lucas Vebber, Director, WMC